Public urged not to visit beaches for
water sports activities during passage
of typhoon (2)

Attention TV/ radio announcers:
Please broadcast the following as soon as possible:

As Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8 is in force, the Leisure and
Cultural Services Department announced today (September 5) that all gazetted
beaches under its management are temporarily closed. In accordance with the
Bathing Beaches Regulation under the Public Health and Municipal Services
Ordinance (Cap. 132, sub. leg. E), any failure to comply with the temporary
closure arrangements is an offence and the offender will be liable to a
maximum fine of $2,000 and imprisonment up to 14 days upon conviction.

Members of the public should stay away from the shoreline during
inclement weather, and should not conduct any water sports activities on
beaches to avoid causing danger to themselves and rescue personnel.
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